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This week 
In English we have been learning the story of The Very Hungry Caterpillar. We have recorded captions 
about the caterpillar within the story and discussed the life cycle of a caterpillar.  
At home you could: 
• Go on a bug hunt and make a list of the minibeast you find 
• Draw a picture of a minibeast and write a caption about the picture 
 
 
In maths we have been looking at doubling. We have a learnt a new rhyme (attached on a separate feed) 
At home you could: 
• Share and chant the rhyme together 
• Create a butterfly painting eg: double 3 spots 
• Roll a dice and double the amount 
 

Reception Newsletter 

Reminder 
 

Sharing books need to be in school 
on  

Fridays. They will be collected in 
and given out again on Monday. 

 
Reading books need to be in school 
everyday so staff can hear children 

read. 

Parent’s Evening 
 

Thank you for joining us on Teams for 
our virtual parent’s evening. If we did 
not manage to speak with you, we will 

be contacting you in the next few 
weeks to discuss your child’s  

progress.  
CHICKS 

We have had a wonderful week, watching our new  
visitors hatch from their eggs. The children have  
thoroughly enjoyed watching the process and  
handling them. Please see the photographs and  
videos shared on the google classroom feed.  

Welcome Back to our Summer Term. Our topic this 
half term is Living and Growing. Please find the 
knowledge organiser in the classwork folder on the 
Google classroom 

REHOMING CHICKS 
 

If you are interested in adopting any of our  
hatchlings, please contact one of the Reception 

team members who will be more than happy to help. 

School Kitchen Competition  
 

Can you think of a name?  
Design a poster/flyer with the new name, encouraging other children to try the meals. 

Posters should be colourful, bold, bright and eye-catching. 
Closing date: Friday 30th April 

 
Please see the information on the feed about our school kitchen competition.  


